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NEW CANADIAN CHANCERY IN WASHINGTON

The Honourable Allan J. MacEachen, Deputy Prime
Minister and Secretary of State for External Affairs, today
released the conceptual design for the new Canadian Chancery
to be built in Washington, D.C. The design for the Chancery,
one of Canada's most important projects abroad, is by Arthur
Erickson Architects, Toronto/Vancouver, whose appointment was
announced in February 1982. The start of construction is
dependent upon approvals in Washington and Ottawa of final
plans and specifications. The cost of construction is estimated
at US$28.0 million.

The site of the new Chancery is at the north-west
corner of the intersection of John Marshall Place (4th Street),
Pennsylvania Avenue and Constitution Avenue, diagonally opposite
the East Wing of the National Gallery of Art. The building
will front onto Pennsylvania Avenue, which is the processional
route from the Capitol to the White House, and will form the
first corner of the Pennsylvania Avenue facade from the
Capitol. Given the large open area at the intersection with
Constitution Avenue, it will be highly visible. Although the
original plan of 1791 intended that Pennsylvania Avenue become
a centre of civic activities with embassies flanking the Mall,
today foreign embassies are remote from either the Mall or
Pennsylvania Avenue. The Canadian Chancery will be unique
in occupying a location which is closer to that originally
intended for embassies and, at the same time, will be in close
proximity to international and United States government agencies
and many national landmarks.

The Embassy plays a key role in representing Canada
in the United States. Through daily contacts with the
Administration and Congress, the Ambassador and his officers
convey Canadian policies and attitudes to key decision makers.
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